Please read the following terms and conditions before entering. By entering the Saint Francis Hospice Memory Walk you are agreeing to our terms and conditions.

REGISTRATION

- Participants of the walk must register via our website or via phone
- All participants are advised to pre-register online as on the day sign-up may sell out.
- All other funds donated or raised in sponsorship go to Saint Francis Hospice.
- Everyone is welcome to take part in the walk, however, any participants under the age of 16 must be accompanied by a responsible adult and both must register for the event.
- If you do not opt in to communication, we may still need to contact you if we have information you
 need to know about the event, and we have legitimate interest to do so.

EVENT DETAILS

- The event will be controlled by several marshals. For the safety of yourself, other participants, and the spectators, please abide by any instructions issued by the marshals.
- Participants will receive their t-shirt/lanyard, welcome letter, and number prior to the event.
- By taking part you are aware there will be photography at the event, if you do not consent to this please speak to a team member events@sfh.org.uk
- Please ensure you write any medical conditions and the details of your condition on the reverse of your walker number which will be issued prior to the walk.
- By registering and taking part in the walk you are confirming that you are well enough to complete the
 course.

SPONSORSHIP

- We encourage participants to raise sponsorship via an online sponsor form which can be set up at https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/sfhmemorywalk
- Please ask all those who sponsor you to tick the Gift Aid box where applicable, so we can make their donation go 25% further.

YOUR SAFETY

- If you are unable to complete or are feeling unwell, please inform a Marshall or staff member.
- Dogs are welcome at the event. All dogs MUST be kept on a lead at all times, and you are responsible for cleaning up after your dog.
- Participants make the decision to take part and must be satisfied that this activity is suitable for them as
 individuals. Neither Saint Francis Hospice nor its affiliates can be held accountable for aggravation to
 illness or injury sustained due to participation in this activity. Participants should make provisions to ensure
 their safe participation. Medical assistance will be available on the day.
- We strongly advise that all participants wear appropriate footwear to ensure their safety.
- Participants are asked to come equipped with any medication they may need and to dress
 appropriately for the weather.
- We aim to ensure the event goes ahead, however should a decision be necessary to postpone or cancel the event, participants are encouraged to look out for updates via our social media platforms.

Saint Francis Hospice reserves the right to update its terms and conditions in relation to the Memory Walk at any time prior to the event.

For more information about this event, check out our FAQ's <u>here</u>